
 

 

September 10, 2020 
Dear STS Families, 

  I hope your school year is off to a great start, despite it looking a bit different than we are used 
to.  As we all know, the bingo program is one of the fundraisers that helps St. Therese School keep 
tuition at an affordable cost.  Unfortunately, due to the current pandemic, we have had to close the 
program since March.  We did host bingo outdoors over the summer to try to recoup some of our losses 
from being closed, but marketing was a bit harder and we did not have the turn out every week that we 
expected.  On the days that we did play, we were able to make a small profit and more importantly we 
pleased the players that showed up.   
  After much consideration and discussion, we have decided that the bingo program will be closed 
indefinitely.  We must ensure the safety of the students and faculty at this time.  We hope to resume the 
program in January 2021, but that we will assessed as time goes on.  There will be updates on the 
program as we get closer to January.  When we reopen, we will advise all families of their new assigned 
teams/dates and protocol to safely run the nights. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Thank you, 

Kristen Sanford 
862-215-6226 

kvignali@gmail.com 


